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Dear Sirs,

I'm writing to object to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm.

After having our water supply restricted last summer because of the inability of the water company to
treat enough drinking water | feel it is completely irresponsible of the council to propose yet more
housing for our area.

Our water company are also filling our seas with sewage because of their inability to cope with existing
waste. How do you expect them to deal with the extra waste from these new homes?

Our infrastructure is already suffering from over use and under investment. Our roads are crumbling.
Frequent road closures for gas leaks and water leaks lead to dreadful traffic problems. Putting more
houses on an area already struggling with traffic volumes will be disastrous.

Please reconsider agreeing to this development.

Yours sincerely,

Elaine Pryor

Whitstable resident
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